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Calendar of Events 

 

All Membership meetings 

held at the Lido Beach 

Resort 

8th Floor, 10:00 am on the 

3rd Saturday of the month 

Upcoming Meetings: 

 October 25 *4th Sat of 

Month 

November 15 

January 17 

(Annual Breakfast Meeting) 

February 21 

March 21 

April 18 

 

ñMeet and Greetò  

Island Neighbors 

Happy Hours 

5 p.m.ð7 p.m. 

LOCATIONS TBD  

November 13 

January 15 

February 19 

MarchðSunset Party 

April 16  
 

 

 

LKRA  

P.O. BOX 884 

SARASOTA, FL  

34230 

 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT  
 
Greeting to all members 

Hello to all returning members as well as our new people that 

have joined this great Association. Itôs been a hot and very dry 

summer. Soon it will be time when everyone will be returning 

for a new season here on Lido Key. It has been a very busy 

summer with a lot of meetings on issues that we have been 

working on that will be directly affecting our Key this upcoming 

year. Most of the important matters will be discussed in this 

Newsletter. 

 

This summer we had two City Commissioners resign their seats 

to run for County Commission seat (same one). Paul Caragiulo 

(our representative for district 2) defeated Shannon Snyder 

(representative for district 3) in the primary in August. The 

remaining three City Commissioners will fill the vacated seats 

from a group of citizens that have recently filed applications for 

the positions for the remainder of their terms (until May). They 

will take office in November when the general election is held 

and at the end of May they will run again (if they desire to). 

 

Joe Barbetta our current County Commissioner is at the end of 

his term limits (2 four year terms).  The County race is of great 

consequence to us, since we are trying to get our beach 

renourished. Nora Patterson is the other County Commissioner 

in the same position and will also be replaced. Both have 

attended many of our LKRA meetings during their time in office 

and have done an outstanding job for Lido Key. I would like to 

thank them and wish them all the best in all future endeavors. 

They are welcome to our meetings anytime to stop by and say 

hello (JOB WELL DONE). 
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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT                                                    CONTôD 
Our first meeting of the season will be October 25th at 10 am at the Lido Beach Resort 

and we will have the candidates running for the County Commission seats. I urge 

everyone to attend and have a question for them. 

Everyone needs to understand how crucial these elections are and how it will affect Lido 

Key.  We are a very strong organization (800 MEMBERS) and OUR OPINION DOES 

COUNT. I will be asking anyone who votes in Sarasota to please do so. 

I am very excited about this yearôs lineup of meetings (speakers) and our social events. 

We will be announcing a few events that are in the works for this season in the near 

future. I am looking forward to seeing everyone again. Be safe and I hope to see you 

soon. 

Aloha 

 
Carl Shoffstall  
President LKRA  
129 Tyler Drive  
Sarasota, FL  34236  
Home/Fax:  (941) 706 -1217  
Cell:  (813) 967 -2687  
Fax: (813) 754 -9703  
carl@floridaplaystructures.com  
 

 

GREETINGS FROM UP NORTH          MARY MOSS 
 

Many of us Lido Key Residents are still up North but are planning to return soon.  I 

want to thank Carl and Cindy Shoffstall for keeping us all up to date on the happenings 

in Sarasota which have an impact on Lido Key.  Thanks also to the residents of the Key 

who took the time to attend the many meetings regarding beach renourishment and 

represented all of us so well. 

 

On another issue, it's never too early to begin thinking about serving on the Association 

Board of Directors.  Since most activities occur between October and April, it is very 

possible to participate even if you return to the north in the summer.  Elections will be 

held at the Annual Meeting in February.  For more information, please speak to any 

current director. 
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GENERAL ELECTION 11/04/14     Cindy Shoffstall 
 

We will hold a County Commissioner Candidates Forum at our first meeting of the 

season on October 25, 2014 at 10:00 AM.  Below is a list of the candidates that were 

invited to attend.  Please prepare any questions you may have for the candidates.   

DISTRICT 2 

Paul Caragiulo 

Alexandra Coe 

Steve McAllister 

Pete Thiesen 

DISTRICT 4 

Alan Maio 

Ray Porter 

John C Minder 

These candidates will appear on the November 4, 2014 ballot.  I have included a sample 

ballot for all the elected offices that will be determined in this upcoming election.   

You can also view the sample ballot at this link: 

 http://www.sarasotavotes.com/SampleBallots/2014Nov/Sarasota_2014GEN_BS1wm.pdf   

As always, this is a very crucial election, especially with the beach renourishment, the 

2050 Plan, and all the potential budget considerations that will affect us.   It is important 

that everyone cast their vote, either by absentee ballot, early voting or in person at our 

Precinct 211 polling place at St Armands Key Lutheran Church. 

 

 

http://www.sarasotavotes.com/SampleBallots/2014Nov/Sarasota_2014GEN_BS1wm.pdf
http://www.sarasotavotes.com/SampleBallots/2014Nov/Sarasota_2014GEN_BS1wm.pdf
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